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Elliot Fratkin shares the story of his early anthropological fieldwork
in Kenya in the 1970s. Using his fieldnotes and letters home to bring
to life the voices of those he met, Fratkin invites the reader to
experience his cross-cultural friendships with the enigmatic laibon (a
diviner and healer of the Samburu and Maasai peoples) Lonyoki, his
family, and the people of the nomadic community of Lukumai. Fratkin
participated in the daily lives of the Ariaal livestock herders and
accompanied the laibon as he performed divination and healing rituals
throughout Marsabit and Samburu Districts. After Fratkin reunited
Lonyoki with his son and wife, Lonyoki adopted Fratkin into his
family, and Fratkin continues his close friendship with Lonyoki s son
Lembalen today. Black-and-white photographs, a guide to the
characters, words, and places, and a list of suggested readings
supplement the engaging narrative. Laibon is more than a memoir; it
delves into nitty-gritty details of fieldwork, speaks to larger
questions about ethnographic research, and provides unparalleled
insight into the world of the laibon."

Death Without Weeping
Beautiful Menace (or Viral Violence) Half Japanese and half Jamaican,
Aoki is young, beautiful, and known throughout her Brooklyn
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neighborhood as a menace to local authorities. On the eve of a brutal
murder that hits close to home, Aoki needs her friends more than ever.
Her ride-or-die besties, Tisa and Ri-Ri, are down to help by any means
necessary, even if it puts their own freedom at risk. While coming up
in the drug game, AZ gets into a situation he can't handle on his own.
When he reaches out to Aoki - an unlikely ally - the girls agree to
handle his problem for a small fee. When surveillance video of the
conquest goes viral, the Brooklyn hood chicks are transformed into
Killer Dolls. This overnight fame brings heat to the Killer Dolls,
with jealousy, envy, and a dark secret threatening to destroy
everything.

Summary of Holy Quran
Technological innovation is exploding, and venture capitalists are
continually looking to invest in the next big thing. But while female
pioneers are making remarkable strides across a wide range of emerging
tech fields-from robotics to virtual reality to drone technology and
autonomous flight-they are receiving only a small fraction of the
available funding, an inequity that harms both innovator and investor
alike.In WTF, tech investor Nisa Amoils profiles a dozen female
founders whose remarkable work will make a profound difference in the
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way we live tomorrow. This eye-opening volume provides a new
appreciation of the extraordinary strides being made in disruptive
technology by female entrepreneurs who are building a new
world.Whether you're a VC searching for new investment opportunities
in cutting-edge technology or a young woman who's considering entering
the STEM fields, here is your invitation to help shape the future.

The Sea of Tranquility
The Olympic gold medal-winning soccer player details her path to
success, from her childhood in California to her time on the United
States' National team.

The Paleolithic Prescription
This book presents the work and ideas of the Syrian writer Muhammad
Shahrur to the English-speaking world. Shahrur is at the moment the
most innovative intellectual thinker in the Arab Middle East. Often
described as the a ~Martin Luther of Islam,a (TM) he offers a liberal,
progressive reading of Islam that aims to counter the influences of
religious fundamentalism and radical politics. Shahrura (TM)s
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innovative interpretation of the Qura (TM)an offers groundbreaking new
ideas, based on his conviction that centuries of historical Islam,
including scholarship in the traditional Islamic religious sciences,
have obscured or even obliterated the Qura (TM)ana (TM)s progressive
and revolutionary message. That message is one that has endured
through each period of human history in which Islam has existed,
encouraging Muslims to apply the most contemporary perspective
available to interpret the Qura (TM)ana (TM)s meaning.

Human Nature and the Evolution of Society
"Is your mother good?" "Are you good?" "Do you want to come live with
me?" Inuit adults often playfully present small children with
difficult, even dangerous, choices and then dramatize the consequences
of the child's answers. They are enacting in larger-than-life form the
plots that drive Inuit social life--testing, acting out problems,
entertaining themselves, and, most of all, bringing up their children.
In a riveting narrative, psychological anthropologist Jean L. Briggs
takes us through six months of dramatic interactions in the life of
Chubby Maata, a three-year-old girl growing up in a Baffin Island
hunting camp. The book examines the issues that engaged the
child--belonging, possession, love--and shows the process of her
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growing. Briggs questions the nature of "sharedness" in culture and
assumptions about how culture is transmitted. She suggests that both
cultural meanings and strong personal commitment to one's world can be
(and perhaps must be) acquired not by straightforwardly learning
attitudes, rules, and habits in a dependent mode but by experiencing
oneself as an agent engaged in productive conflict in emotionally
problematic situations. Briggs finds that dramatic play is an
essential force in Inuit social life. It creates and supports values;
engenders and manages attachments and conflicts; and teaches and
maintains an alert, experimental, constantly testing approach to
social relationships.

Wtf Is Happening
Breakaway
Teenage former piano prodigy Nastya Kashnikov and Josh Bennett, a
lonely boy at her school, enter into an intense relationship, with
neither unaware of the dark secrets the other's past holds. Original.
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Translated Woman
Why do women have sex? Is it purely for pleasure or the desire to
reproduce? In their ground-breaking book, clinical psychologist Cindy
Meston and evolutionary psychologist David Buss investigate the
underlying sexual desires of women and identify 237 distinct
motivations for sex. Drawing on more than a thousand intensive
interviews conducted solely for the book, as well as their pioneering
research on physiological response and evolutionary emotions, Meston
and Buss give us a remarkably complex and nuanced portrait of female
sexuality. They explore the use of sex as a defensive tactic against a
man's infidelity (protection), as a ploy to boost self-confidence
(status), as a barter for gifts (resource acquisition), or even as a
cure for a headache (medication). Why Women Have Sex explores the deepseated psychology and biology of female sexuality, and promises to
inform every woman's - and her partner's - awareness of her
relationship to sex and her own sexuality.

Koran
Prior to 2011, popular imagination perceived the Muslim Middle East as
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unchanging and unchangeable, frozen in its own traditions and history.
In Life as Politics, Asef Bayat argues that such presumptions fail to
recognize the routine, yet important, ways in which ordinary people
make meaningful change through everyday actions. First published just
months before the Arab Spring swept across the region, this timely and
prophetic book sheds light on the ongoing acts of protest, practice,
and direct daily action. The second edition includes three new
chapters on the Arab Spring and Iran's Green Movement and is fully
updated to reflect recent events. At heart, the book remains a study
of agency in times of constraint. In addition to ongoing protests,
millions of people across the Middle East are effecting transformation
through the discovery and creation of new social spaces within which
to make their claims heard. This eye-opening book makes an important
contribution to global debates over the meaning of social movements
and the dynamics of social change.

Nisa
Today regarded as a classic, this description of life in polar
cultures reflects traditional ethnography at its best and has been a
favored account for thirty years. Balikci's important study of the
Netsilingmiut, an isolated tribe of Arctic hunters living close to the
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Arctic Circle, examines their technology, social organization, and
religion. The extended period of time that the author worked with the
Netsilik Eskimo is reflected in the depth of his understanding of
their past and present environments. His portrayal of their dependence
on government services, along with modern technology, provides an
accurate and necessary insight into the process of cultural change
being experienced by cultures in many developing countries. The volume
makes a superb accompaniment to the Netsilik documentary film series.
-- Publisher description.

Breasts: A Natural and Unnatural History
An expanding series of short, specialist English courses for different
professions, work skills, and industries.

Return to Nisa
Women and the Family in Rural Taiwan
A team of physicians and anthropologists compares the physical and
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social habits and environment of modern humankind with those of our
prehistoric ancestors

Sharing This Walk
Anthropologist Bruce Albert captures the poetic voice of Davi
Kopenawa, shaman and spokesman for the Yanomami of the Brazilian
Amazon, in this unique reading experience--a coming-of-age story,
historical account, and shamanic philosophy, but most of all an
impassioned plea to respect native rights and preserve the Amazon
rainforest.

What Women Desire Besides Sex
Rituals of Islamic Spirituality
Organized around one central idea, the unity that underlies biological
diversity, this book presents biology's basic concepts and
applications through a brilliant interweaving of incisive
explanations, imaginative analogies, and stunning visual graphics.
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This book is the perfect answer for any instructor seeking a more
concise, meaningful, and flexible alternative to the standard
introductory biology text.

Life as Politics
Knots are familiar objects. We use them to moor our boats, to wrap our
packages, to tie our shoes. Yet the mathematical theory of knots
quickly leads to deep results in topology and geometry. The Knot Book
is an introduction to this rich theory, starting from our familiar
understanding of knots and a bit of college algebra and finishing with
exciting topics of current research. The Knot Book is also about the
excitement of doing mathematics. Colin Adams engages the reader with
fascinating examples, superb figures, and thought-provoking ideas. He
also presents the remarkable applications of knot theory to modern
chemistry, biology, and physics. This is a compelling book that will
comfortably escort you into the marvelous world of knot theory.
Whether you are a mathematics student, someone working in a related
field, or an amateur mathematician, you will find much of interest in
The Knot Book.
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The Dobe Ju/'Hoansi
Translated Woman tells the story of an unforgettable encounter between
Ruth Behar, a Cuban-American feminist anthropologist, and Esperanza
Hernández, a Mexican street peddler. The tale of Esperanza's
extraordinary life yields unexpected and profound reflections on the
mutual desires that bind together anthropologists and their
"subjects."

The Netsilik Eskimo
From the author of the Samuel Johnson prize-shortlisted ‘Return of a
King’, the romantic and ultimately tragic tale of a passionate love
affair that transcended all the cultural, religious and political
boundaries of its time.

The Diaspora
This classic, bestselling study of the !Kung San, foragers of the Dobe
area of the Kalahari Desert describes a people's reactions to the
forces of modernization, detailing relatively recent changes to !Kung
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rituals, beliefs, social structure, marriage and kinship system. It
documents their determination to take hold of their own destiny,
despite exploitation of their habitat and relentless development to
assert their political rights and revitalize their communities. Use of
the name Ju/'hoansi (meaning real people) acknowledges their new sense
of empowerment. Since the publication of the Third Edition in 2003,
Richard Lee has made eight further trips to the Kalahari, the most
recent in 2010 and 2011. The Dobe and Nyae Nyae Areas have continued
to transform and the people have had to respond and adapt to the
pressures of capitalist economics and bureaucratic governance of the
Namibian and Botswana states. This Fourth Edition chronicles and bears
witness to these evolving social conditions and their impacts on lives
of the Ju/'hoansi. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.

The Falling Sky
The story of two women--one a hunter-gatherer in Botswana, the other
an ailing American anthropologist--this powerful book returns the
reader to territory that Marjorie Shostak wrote of so poignantly in
the now classic "Nisa: The Life and Words of a !Kung Woman." Here,
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however, the ground has perceptibly shifted. First published in 1981,
"Nisa" served as a stirring introduction to anthropology's most basic
question: Can there be true understanding between people of profoundly
different cultures? Diagnosed with breast cancer, and troubled by a
sense of work yet unfinished, Shostak returned to Botswana in 1989.
This book tells simply and directly of her rediscovery of the !Kung
people she had come to know years before--the aging, blunt, demanding
Nisa, her stalwart husband Bo, understanding Kxoma, fragile Hwantla,
and Royal, translator and guide. In Shostak's words, we clearly see
!Kung life, the dry grasslands, the healing dances, the threatening
military presence. And we see Shostak herself, passionately curious,
reporting the discomforts and confusion of fieldwork along with its
fascination. By turns amused and frustrated, she describes the
disappointments--and chastening lessons--that inevitably follow when
anthropologists (like her younger self) romanticize the !Kung.
Throughout, we observe a woman of threatened health but enormous
vitality as she pursues the promise she once discovered in the !Kung
people and, above all, in Nisa. At the core of the book is the
remarkable relationship between these two women from different worlds.
They are often caught off guard by the limits of their mutual
understanding. Still, their determination to reach out to each other
lingers in the reader's mind long after the story ends--providing an
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eloquent response to questions that Nisa so memorably posed. "It was
not that we had become the best of friends or like close family. It
was simply that she and I had the most straightforward connection I
had ever had with anyone, before or since. It was as if the !Kung
culture and my talks with Nisa touched something beyond reason in me.
Even though I didn't necessarily like everything Nisa said, nor
everything about her, my heart had been captured. But how often I
wished Nisa had been more noble, more selfless, and more
philosophical. Nisa had to be known well to be appreciated, for she
was complex and difficult. She probably would say much the same about
me. We both wanted things from each other, and neither of us got as
much as we hoped for. That we both got some of what we wanted--well,
that made our friendship extremely valuable." --from the Epilogue

Histoire Sociale
This text is an ethnography that describes how the people of this high
mountain region put meaning into their collective lives & how they
organize the social structure of mountain survival. In addition, the
author describes how the Tiroleans have suffered & solved major ethnic
problems.
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The Qurʾan, morality and critical reason
When lives are dominated by hunger, what becomes of love? When
assaulted by daily acts of violence and untimely death, what happens
to trust? Set in the lands of Northeast Brazil, this is an account of
the everyday experience of scarcity, sickness and death that centres
on the lives of the women and children of a hillside "favela".
Bringing her readers to the impoverished slopes above the modern
plantation town of Bom Jesus de Mata, where she has worked on and off
for 25 years, Nancy Scheper-Hughes follows three generations of
shantytown women as they struggle to survive through hard work,
cunning and triage. It is a story of class relations told at the most
basic level of bodies, emotions, desires and needs. Most disturbing and controversial - is her finding that mother love, as conventionally
understood, is something of a bourgeois myth, a luxury for those who
can reasonably expect, as these women cannot, that their infants will
live.

Alejandro Tsakimp
In his own words, Alejandro Tsakimp, a Shuar healer from Ecuador,
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tells of his lives and relationships, the practice of shamanism, and
the many challenges and triumphs he has encountered since childhood.

Why Women Have Sex
Amid the glamour of Prince Nicholas Esterhazy's court in 18th-century
Vienna, murder is afoot. Or so fifteen-year-old Theresa Maria is
convinced when her musician father turns up dead on Christmas Eve, his
valuable violin missing, and the only clue to his death a strange gold
pendant around his neck. Then her father's mentor, the acclaimed
composer Franz Joseph Haydn, helps her through a difficult time by
making her his copyist and giving her insight into her father's secret
life. It's there that Theresabegins to uncover a trail of blackmail
and extortion, even as she discovers honor, and the possibility of a
first, tentative love. Thrumming with the weeping strains of violins,
as well as danger and deception, this is an engrossing tale of murder,
romance, and music that readers will find hard to forget.

The Hidden Life of Tirol
This study examines the emergence of new forms of Islamic spirituality
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in Indonesia identified as Majlis Dhikr. These Majlis Dhikr groups
have proliferated on Java in the last two decades, both in urban and
rural areas, and have attracted followers from a wide social
background. The diverse aspects of these Majlis Dhikr groups - their
rituals, teachings and strategies of dissemination as well as the
popular understanding of these rituals and their contestation by
critics and opponents - are examined in detail and illustrated by
reference to three particular groups - Salawat Wahidiyat, Istighathat
Ihsaniyyat and Dhikr al-Ghafilin each of which has its own distinctive
features and notable religious leadership. These Majlis Dhikr groups
regard their activities as legitimate ritual practices that are in
accordance with the legacy of Islamic Sufism based on the
interpretation of the Qur'anic and Prophetic tradition.

Unearthed
This book is the story of the life of Nisa, a member of the!Kung tribe
of hunter-gatherers from southern Africa's Kalahari desert. Told in
her own words - earthy, emotional, vivid - to Marjorie Shostak, a
Harvard anthropologist who succeeded, with Nisa's collaboration, in
breaking through the immense barriers of language and culture, the
story is a fascinating view of a remarkable woman. -- Publisher
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description.

Nisa, the Life and Words of a !Kung Woman
Quran is the book of Guidance for humanity. This book has summarized
the chapters of the Quran. There are two summaries of every chapter.
The first summary gives a brief description of the discussed topics in
every chapter. The second summary provides a detailed description. The
language used in this very simple plane and easy to understand. We
hope, that you will find it useful and it will help you in
understanding the book's message of the book of guidance.

Killer Dolls - Part 1
Married at twelve, then separated, divorced and widowed, Nisa is the
mother of four children, none of whom survived. She is strong, capable
of foraging on her own in one of the world's most hostile
environments, not dependent on any man for her daily sustenance and
ready to talk to anyone as her equal. Wise, full of humour at the
absurdities of life and courageous in the face of its defeats, she is
bawdy, practical and incurably romantic. She is a woman of the !Khung
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people who live by means of humanity's oldest survival strategy gathering and hunting. This book is the remarkable story of Nisa's
life, told in her own words to Marjorie Shostak. It is a story full of
echoes from a female past that we can never know directly. But it is
also Nisa's unique story, her own voice, her own dignity. In anyone's
culture, she is a remarkable woman.

The Passeggiata and Popular Culture in an Italian Town
This volume represents the strength as well as diversity of writings
which discuss race and feminism showing how these two areas, usually
considered to be distinct and therefore discrete from each other, have
developed.

The Musician's Daughter
If evolution has changed humans physically, has it also affected human
behavior? Drawing on evolutionary psychology, sociobiology, and human
behavioral ecology, Human Nature and the Evolution of Society explores
the evolutionary dynamics underlying social life. In this introduction
to human behavior and the organization of social life, Stephen K.
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Sanderson discusses traditional subjects like mating behavior,
kinship, parenthood, status-seeking, and violence, as well as
important topics seldom included in books of this type, especially
gender, economies, politics, foodways, race and ethnicity, and the
arts. Examples and research on a wide range of human societies, both
industrial and nonindustrial, are integrated throughout. With chapter
summaries of key points, thoughtful discussion questions, and
important terms defined within the text, the result is a broad-ranging
and comprehensive consideration of human society, thoroughly grounded
in an evolutionary perspective.

Inuit Morality Play
An in-depth study detailing how members of a small Italian community
use both traditional practices and expressive forms taken from popular
culture to grapple with the social changes brought about by modernity.

English for Presentations
The Primeiro Comando do Capital (PCC) is a Sao Paulo prison gang that
since the 1990s has expanded into the most powerful criminal network
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in Brazil. Karina Biondi's rich ethnography of the PCC is uniquely
informed by her insider-outsider status. Prior to his acquittal,
Biondi's husband was incarcerated in a PCC-dominated prison for
several years. During the period of Biondi's intense and intimate
visits with her husband and her extensive fieldwork in prisons and on
the streets of Sao Paulo, the PCC effectively controlled more than 90
percent of Sao Paulo's 147 prison facilities. Available for the first
time in English, Biondi's riveting portrait of the PCC illuminates how
the organization operates inside and outside of prison, creatively
elaborating on a decentered, non-hierarchical, and far-reaching
command system. This system challenges both the police forces against
which the PCC has declared war and the methods and analytic concepts
traditionally employed by social scientists concerned with crime,
incarceration, and policing. Biondi posits that the PCC embodies a
"politics of transcendence," a group identity that is braided together
with, but also autonomous from, its decentralized parts. Biondi also
situates the PCC in relation to redemocratization and rampant
socioeconomic inequality in Brazil, as well as to counter-state
movements, crime, and punishment in the Americas.

Exploring the Way Life Works
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Book about the social life and customs of the Trobriand Islanders of
Papua New Guinea

The Trobrianders of Papua New Guinea
A 2012 New York Times Notable Book A 2013 Los Angeles Times Book Award
Winner in the Science & Technology category An engaging narrative
about an incredible, life-giving organ and its imperiled modern fate.
Did you know that breast milk contains substances similar to cannabis?
Or that it’s sold on the Internet for 262 times the price of oil?
Feted and fetishized, the breast is an evolutionary masterpiece. But
in the modern world, the breast is changing. Breasts are getting
bigger, arriving earlier, and attracting newfangled chemicals.
Increasingly, the odds are stacked against us in the struggle with
breast cancer, even among men. What makes breasts so mercurial—and so
vulnerable? In this informative and highly entertaining account,
intrepid science reporter Florence Williams sets out to uncover the
latest scientific findings from the fields of anthropology, biology,
and medicine. Her investigation follows the life cycle of the breast
from puberty to pregnancy to menopause, taking her from a plastic
surgeon’s office where she learns about the importance of cup size in
Texas to the laboratory where she discovers the presence of
Page 23/28

Download Ebook Nisa The Life And Words Of A Kung Woman
environmental toxins in her own breast milk. The result is a
fascinating exploration of where breasts came from, where they have
ended up, and what we can do to save them.

Feminism and "race"
A new, revised and updated edition of this wonderful book that won the
South Australian Premier's Award for Non-Fiction, the Victorian
Premier's Award for a First Book of History and the Canberra Critics
Circle Award for Literature. 'This is a powerful and passionate
exploration of cross-cultural history, and it is also an intriguing
detective story. Taylor skilfully interweaves experience and memory,
narrative and genealogy, politics and place so that this island saga
becomes a history of the national psyche.' - Tom Griffiths .
'UNEARTHED is a wonderful piece of scholarship warm, humane and
deserving of a wide and intelligent readership.' - Journal of
Australian Studies. 'One of the most original and exciting thinkers in
Australian history today'. - Australian Historical Studies. This new
edition reveals previously disguised names.

Laibon
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The Knot Book
Now featuring a full-color design, this brief, more affordable version
of Peoples and Bailey's HUMANITY: AN INTRODUCTION TO CULTURAL
ANTHROPOLOGY, 8th Edition (2009) provides a solid option for
instructors who wish to adopt a core text along with supplemental
texts such as readers and ethnographies. The text shares, in a briefer
format, the same rich characteristics that made HUMANITY a best-seller
over the years: strong scholarship, rich ethnographic examples and a
unique focus on modern ethnicity and the survival of indigenous
peoples. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.

Essentials of Cultural Anthropology
Discover Women's True Desires What WOMEN DESIRE besides SEX
Tips for men Reminders for women Secret (and not so secret)
Humorous, Honest and Sexy Great gift for your partner Learn
make women happy Funny party material Buy this book NOW and
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your Relationship! "What Women Desire Besides Sex" is an insight into
the "hidden secrets" of a woman's mind In this book Lady Sophia Nisa
discloses desires many women expect men to know by instinct The truth
is, many men have forgotten or have never realized many of these
female desires Women can be too shy to speak about them This book is a
tool to make men understand what women truly like, want and desire
Great as a humorous coffee table book as well as a straight-up self
help book Happy reading, Sophia Nisa Want to understand women? Make
them happy? Do yourself a favor now! Buy "What Women Desire Besides
Sex" and perfect your relationship! Go to the top of this page and
click "BUY NOW" You won't regret it!
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